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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meetings

Our first dinner meeting of the year will be Monday, September 10 at 6:30 pm at the Centerville 
Senior Center.  Program: Steve McFarland, Veterans Christmas Appreciation Dinner

Board of Directors meet to organize upcoming year

The board of directors of the Centerville Lions Club met Monday,
August 13, to plan for the upcoming Lions year.  Dates were set for
meetings, events and programs for the 2018-2019 Lions year.

The board approved switching the annual steak fry to September 24
instead of September 10, the first meeting of the year.  Members
are being encouraged to bring a prospective member to the steak
fry.

Other major dates approved were:  Community Halloween Party to
be held on the same night the Town of Centerville sets, probably October 31;  Christmas Banquet on
December 10;  Nomination of Officers for March 25;  Election of Officers on April 8;  Community
Awards Banquet on April 22;  Fish Fry on Saturday, June 8;  Installation of Officers on June 10;  and
Lions Family Picnic on July 15.

They also approved participation in the Archway Days Parade on August 24 and the Centerville High
School Homecoming Parade on September 7.

The meeting was conducted by President Ty Farmer at the Centerville Senior Center.

Lions end year with Family Picnic

A dozen Centerville  Lions  and their  families attended
the group's annual family picnic at Maplewood Park in
Centerville  Monday  evening,  July  16.   It  was  a  hot,
humid  day  with  a  downpour  of  rain  occurring  as  the
picnic  began.   Little  Conner  Elstro,  son  of  outgoing
president  Joe  Elstro,  kept  busy  tasting  the  raindrops
from the Maplewood Park stage, where the hamburgers
and hotdogs were being prepared on the grill.

The  first  meeting  of  the  Lions  year  will  be  a  dinner
meeting on September 10 at the Centerville Senior Center.  The the annual Steak Fry will  be on
September 24 at the Mansion House.

Future meetings and events

September 10 – First regular meeting of the year 
September 24 – Steak Fry
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